
No. RD-0019 
 
From: Richard A. Gorringe 
Sent: Thursday, September 12, 2002 4:05 PM 
To: comment@bpa.gov 
Subject:  
 
 
I urge you to adopt the Public Interest Proposal. Only the Public Interest 
Proposal will ensure that we have clean, affordable and reliable electricity, 
protect ratepayers and wild salmon and help bring back our economy. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Richard A. Gorringe, Ph. D. 
 
 


